
MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Executive Secretary 

FROM: James L. Anderson, Deputy General Counsel 

DATE:  December 5, 2022 

SUBJECT: Meeting with Representatives from Americans for Financial Reform (AFR) 

 

On November 30, 2022, Acting Chairman Gruenberg and FDIC staff met with representatives of 
the AFR.  Representatives of the AFR shared their views on the FDIC’s Request for Information 
and Comment on Rules, Regulation, Guidance, and Statements of Policy Regarding Bank 
Merger Transactions, published in the Federal Register on March 31, 2022.  The Representatives 
discussed the issues in the attached documents. 

A list of participants appears below. 

FDIC 

Martin Gruenberg  Acting Chairman 

Kym Copa   Chief of Staff 

Doreen Eberley  Director, RMS 

Rae-Ann Miller  Senior Deputy Director, RMS 

G. Chris Finnegan  Senior Deputy Director, DCP 

James L. Anderson  Deputy General Counsel, Legal 

 

AFR 

Lisa Donner   Executive Director 

Renita Marcellin  Senior Banking Policy Analyst 

Elyse Hicks   Consumer Policy Counsel 

Sarah pray   Managing Director of Policy 

 




